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   Thanks to James for reminding me that it is time again for another 

literary publication (one that should rank up there with “to Kill a 

mocking bird” or at least the ‘Iliad’, by what’s his name from long ago).  

At least in my mind!  Sometimes my literary genius is affected by Weller! 

   The outing at Loke O’ the Pines didn’t turn out to be as good as I had 

hoped it would.  I thought, with all the warm weather we had coming up 

to the tournament, the magical time for spawning would be starting. 

It seems, by looking at the results, that it was a hit or miss weekend.  Still 

the act of being on the lake is a reward in itself! 

   Congrats to Jared, James, and Eddie for making a Rickman Trifecta! 

Runners up included Jerry, Marvin and Patrick.  With Patrick taking big 

fish awards with one over five pounds.   

The upper end was muddy, wind was not a big factor, it just isn’t time for 

the fish to move in for the yearly orgy! 

   Our next outing is still this month on the 23rd and 24th of March at 

Lake Bob Sandlin.  Headquarters is the ‘Luck Lure (903-572-7563), 

Eddie is in charge of this one and can be reached at 214-929-9078. 

If you need a partner or information about the tournament, call him!  He 

likes people to call him, (he lives by himself and does not get much 

human interface!)  Starting times are posted on our web site 

(www.garland .bassclub.com), so is the weigh-in location (spoiler alert—

the south end of highway 21 bridge). 

   I hope each one of you catch your ‘best of the season’ so far! 

Be safe, enjoy the event!  Meeting this coming Monday evening 

(03/18/2024 @ 7:00pm) at the VFW as usual.  (Gary- it is this coming 

Monday!) 
Let’s be safe, love each other, enjoy fishing when you can, and I’ll leave the light 

 on for you! 
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